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Contribution to Service Delivery Coordination Centre – Response to COVID 19 

On behalf of Fire and Emergency New Zealand, I would like thank you for the contribution that 
the NZPFU has made to Fire and Emergency’s Service Delivery Coordination Centre (SDCC) 
throughout our response to COVID 19 to date.  

The key principles that Fire and Emergency have been operating under throughout the 
response is to keep our personnel and our communities safe. The work the SDCC has 
undertaken, and continues to do, has helped keep our people and our communities safe during 
challenging and unprecedented times. Having Alan Collett, Warwick Le Quesne, and Justin 
Murtha working with the SDCC has been an important and valued part of the response.  

I am extremely proud of the work that the SDCC has delivered during this time, the efficiency 
in which it was delivered, the professionalism shown, and the dedication of all of those 
involved.  

 

Nāku noa 

 
Na, Kerry Gregory 
National Commander Fire and Emergency NZ 
Deputy Chief Executive Service Delivery 
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